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Since September 2013, the government have allocated funding directly to schools to support the provision of 
quality PE and sport. This year Firside Junior School will receive £19,680. This money must be used to give value 
and provide maximum impact and benefit to our children in PE provision and must be sustainable.  
We have allocated the money in the following ways:  
 

 Purchase membership to the West Norfolk & Dereham Schools Sports Partnership to provide the school 
with support, training for staff and competition opportunities for pupils.  

 Purchase the services of Create Development to provide training for staff to deliver high quality PE. 

 Purchase i-pads for PE to be taught more effectively.  

 Purchase and install equipment for an outdoor sensory trail. 

 Purchase training and support materials to join a Norfolk pilot project to promote the 5 Ways to 
Wellbeing for the whole school community. 

 Purchase the services of Creative Minds coaches to deliver staff training on the performing arts as well 
as mental health and curriculum workshops. 

 Repairs to the Trim-trail on the school field and indoor gymnastic equipment.  

 Purchase the services of a coach from North Walsham Rugby Club to deliver Tag-Rugby training to staff 
and pupils.  

 Purchase an annual subscription for an online programme to engage pupils and keep activity levels high.  

 Purchase two-year subscription to Jasmine so teaching staff can deliver RealPE programmes. 
 
 
Further details on spending can be found on the Firside Junior Sports Premium Funding 2020-21 grid.  
Please note that this is a working document and will be amended throughout the year. 


